From: Patrick Files

To: agenda comments
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Apple tree lane beach
Date: Monday, May 23, 2022 3:55:59 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

My name is Patrick Files I have been a resident of Shoreline since birth and currently reside at 1713 Nw 199th st
and currently I have 2 family members in Shoreline.
I am in support of the city purchasing the beach property on 27th Ave NW to provide improve beach access.

This beach access is important to
Me and many of my neighbors.

Patrick Files
2069998859

Sent from my iPhone
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